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 Welcome Happy Campers, hope your

summer is full of fun activities.

 To start with the beginning of July

started out with a "BANG" 4th of July kind.

hahaha

Murielle and I were at the Noel Camp and had

a nice time. There is an addition to the camp

as well. (See Picture front page)  From there

we headed to Essex Junction, VT for the NEAR

rally.

 Our club volunteered for the blood drive

for the Red Cross and I thought it was a

success.  I was a little nervous as it was my

first time, but it turned out that we had some

folks step up to the plate and worked well

together.  Our job was to un-load and re-load

the truck and have some ladies take names

and fill out application helping with the donors.

Was nice to see everyone had fun. As I

understand it, there were 20 pints collected

for them which they say was good.

 Our next rally was supposed to be at the

Noel Camp but due to circumstances beyond

our control, it will have to be canceled. There

wasn't enough response for the caterer to

make the trip from Mass to benefit him and

the chef.  Also we couldn't meet the quota for

the campground for the price savings.  For

those of you that want to, Murielle and I will

be at Seaport Campground in Mystic, Ct. Your

more than welcome to join us and we can

have a little impromptu gathering.

 Speaking of Seaport, we are having our

business meeting there Sept. 18-20. please

call the campground and speak with Marissa at

860-245-6039 and she will assign a site

number, which is subject to change when you

arrive. I also need a breakfast cook for this

weekend as I am no where near that realm to

cook for the club and not make everyone sick.

Any cooks/chefs out there? Remember there is

no application to fill out, please help.

 One more thing we are in search of a

new treasurer for the club. If anyone would

like to help please let me know as soon as

(Continued on page 4)
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Seaport Campground Mystic,Ct.  September 18-20,2015
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Still recovering from Essex!!!! LOL

A very special "THANK YOU " from Lucille and I
to all of the Mass Minutemen volunteers who
came forward during our NEA Rally in Essex.
"Thanks" to Leo and Barbara Ouellette as daily
newsletter editors, Dave Ellis in safety,
Murielle Madore, Bob and Nancy Heck, Dave
and Diane Buker, and Jay and Roberta

McDonald and the Ouellettes for all of the M/M
help during the blood drive, opening
ceremonies and Ladies Tea. Thank You all for
your efforts and friendship.

Lou & Lu

Vice President’s Message

Dear Happy Campers

I’m sorry that I can’t be with you this

summer. My coach is in Jacksonville Florida

getting a new engine.

 Please support your club and President.

Summer is short and you need some fun.

Look online at our website and find something

you can attend. Your Officers want you to

have a very good time with the Mass Minute

Men. I have been filling a 38’ dumpster in my

driveway. Cleaning out 34 years of treasures.

What a slow process. Would have liked

spending time with you.

Charlie Archambault

2nd vice President Message

possible as we have some work to do before  you take over the books. Again

thank you in advance Well that's it for this month. Hope to see some of you in Mystic, ct. Its

not far.

Respectively submitted,

(Continued from page 3)
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New member(s) list unavailable as we
went to print.

If everyone signed up

one new member we

will double in size.

MASSACHUSETTS MINUTEMEN CLOTHING

PRICE LIST
APRIL, 2014

All clothing has embroidered Mass Minutemen Logo except

where noted:

White Ladies Visor “MA MINUTEMEN’ embroidered $11

White ventilated ball cap $16

Maroon ball cap $11

White Polo shirt S, M, L, XL $16

Maroon Nylon Jacket S, M, L, XL $23 – 2XL $25 – 3XL $26

Maroon Pocket T shirt S, M, L, XL $14 – 2XL $16

Maroon Polo shirts S, M, L, XL, 2XL $14

Crew Neck Sweat Shirts S, M, L, XL $17 – 2XL $20

Hooded Sweat Shirt S, M, L, XL $17 – 2XL $20

Shipping available at USPS rates.

Contact: Neal/Sandy Schermerhorn, 46 Palmer Rd, Suite 27

Monson, MA 01057-9555  Phone 413-267-3013

Email: nealsr2@gmail.com

Mass Minutemen is in need of

someone to step up to be news

letter Editor;

In you are interested  please

contact Dave, or Charlie.

Dues are due July 1st. Please

check your expiration date.
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Visit us on the web.

Mass Minutemen Rv Club Inc.

email address:
massminutemen@massminutemen.org

web Site: http://massminutemen.org



Massachusetts Minutemen

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION & RENEWAL FORM

No person may be a member of the Mass Minutemen chapter

Unless they are members in good standing of FMCA.

FMCA #_____________ (required) Expiration Date: _______________

EMAIL ADDRESS: __________________________

NAME: ___________________________________________

SPOUSE NAME: ______________________________________________

Mailing Address: _____________________________________________

City: __________________________________ State: ______ Zip: _____________

Telephone No.:_________________

I/we have paid my/our dues to FMCA (or have applied for membership). I enclose dues of

$10.00 OR: 3 years  $25.00 (Saving of $5.00) .  I understand that this is for membership in

the Massachusetts Minutemen Chapter, including newsletters, through June 30.

Date: ______________________ Signature: ______________________

Dues are due July 1st.

Please make your checks payable to: MASSACHUSETTS MINUTEMEN RV CLUB, Inc

And Mail to:

Patty Guthman

35 Riverview DR

Norwalk, CT 06850
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Address Label

An FMCA Chapter

Mass Minutemen

c/o Leo Ouellette

5153 Northshore Drive

Polk City FL, 33868


